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Opinion of the Audit Committee on the Proposal of the Appointment of the Auditor and the Auditor Remuneration 

The Audit Committee of City Steel Public Company Limited has considered appointing the new auditor for the Company by 
considering the performances, independence, as well as auditing fees. The Audit Committee has come up with the opinion and 
proposed to the Board of Director to appoint auditors of the Dharmniti Auditing Company Limited to be the Company’s independent 
auditor for the fiscal year 2019/2020. List of the appointed auditors are as follows. 

• Mr. Pojana Asawasontichai Certified Public Accountant No. 4891, or 
(Signed on the Company’s financial statements for 7 years since the year 2007/2008 to 2011/2012 and 2017/2018 to 
2018/2019) 

• Miss Potjanarat Siripipat Certified Public Accountant No. 9012, or 
• Mr. Thanawut Piboonsawat Certified Public Accountant No. 6699, or 
• Miss Roongnapha Saengchan Certified Public Accountant No. 10142 
The auditors of the Dharmniti Auditing Company Limited have professionally performed their duty as the independent 

auditors during these years. The auditors have no relationship or conflict of interest with the Company and its subsidiaries. Therefore, 
they can independently perform their auditing tasks and express their opinion on the Company’s financial statements. 

In addition, the Audit Committee has also considered the proposed auditor remuneration for the year 2019/2020. The 
proposed remuneration is THB 1,292,000, which is equal to the remuneration of the year 2018/2019 since the amount of works and 
procedures will be similar to the year 2018/2019. 


